From:

Sent: 25 February 2021 14:27

To: Dempsey, Matthew

Subject: Re: 25 Gresse Street London W1T 1QW - 2020/4252/P
Attachments: IMG_0638.heic

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMATL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Pleasc take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Dempsey,

Re-planning application 25 Gresse Street, London. W1T 10W 2020/4252/P

Today T viewed my objection for the above planning, which was sent through on the 9.1.20; T had somebody
kindly send it through for me as I am not a computer person.

Tt seems that the signed residents sheet did not come through to the site with my other document. Would
you kindly and if possible add the signed sheet to the paperwork sent through?

Further observations:

As 1 am sent notifications through the post for comments on applications of businesses apply for seating
outside café, why cannot we be contacted when someone is applying for planning on a much more serious
level and to do with the building we live?

1 feel even if there is a small possibility that 5G/6G could effect human health ACCUMULATIVELY, out
of responsibility RESIDENTS should be contacted individually and need more information based on
credible research before putting 5G antennas directly above their homes. There are plenty of office spaces
that can be used that do not have people living directly underneath.

Please could the above be considered?

Thank you for your attention.

Yours sincerely,

A Cooke



